
        

 

 

Ref. No: 2023-24/0200                               25th March, 2024 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

Kanara Chamber of Commerce and Industry (KCCI) held its valedictory ceremony on 

23rd March, 2024 on the successful completion of 27 hours of 1st Batch of 

Comprehensive GST Training Program held from 23rd February, 2024 to 23rd March, 

2024 at the Meeting Hall of KCCI. Accounting professionals from various companies 

and job seekers actively participated in large numbers for the training. All the trainers 

were Chartered Accountants with extensive knowledge and experience in various fields. 

A practical session on Tally was also conducted at The Institute of Chartered 

Accountants of India (ICAI) lab in Mangaluru.  

KCCI President, CA Ananthesh V. Prabhu congratulated all the participants on 

successfully completing the training program. Chairman of the GST Sub-committee of 

KCCI, CA Keshava Ballkuraya re-iterated some of the challenges faced in GST related 

works with case studies and suggested suitable remedies. All the participants were 

presented with the certificates. CA Sabana and CA Shraddha Sanghvi, present on the 

occasion, addressed the participants. Participants shared their feedback and also 

suggested that they look forward for more training programmes.  

KCCI is all set to organize its 2nd batch of the training on GST in the coming months. 

Interested candidates can contact KCCI office on 0824-2420128 / 4260128 or email to 

office@kanarachamber.com. Hon. Secretary, Shri P.B. Ahmed Mudassar rendered the 

vote of thanks.  
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                           For KANARA CHAMBER OF COMMERCE & INDUSTRY 
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